
 

 
 
 
April 2024 Grant 
 
 
Live at the Park 2024 provided a free, inclusive event bringing the local community together through 
live music and entertainment. There were opportunities for local business and clubs to promote 
themselves to all those attending. These included Mission Fitness and Faringdon Rugby Club along 
with others. 
 
By LATP24 supporting local artists, performers and small businesses, the event contributed to the 
economic vitality of Faringdon. Local vendors had opportunities to sell their products, and musicians 
gain exposure, to a mainly Faringdon audience. 
 
The grant ensured that the event is free and open to all, without any financial obligations to those 
attending the event. We estimate 500+ residents came along and enjoyed the day. 
 
LATP look to make charitable donations within the local community, In 2024 we were able to make 
a donation to Root & Branch - https://www.rootandbranch.info/ 
 
 
Sincerely 
Joel Francis 
Organiser/Treasurer 

https://www.rootandbranch.info/

